http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=69273

Falls City hospital restricting visiting hours

(KLZA)-- Visiting hours at Community Medical Center in Falls City have been
restricted to 7:00 A.-M. - 7:00 P.M.

As previously posted, patient visits are limited to one visitor per patient per day.
The visitor must be a healthy adult. Please do not visit if you are ill.

The hospital will no longer serve kitchen meals for the foreseeable future.

Meals will be served to the selected daily visitor to the inpatient or if there are
special circumstances.

Your cooperation during this time is greatly appreciated.
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